
 

 

         

Work Notice (Update) 

Ed Koch Queensboro Bridge - Electric Work 
 

Wednesday, May 17, 2017 

 

Con Edison is resuming work on the Ed Koch Queensboro Bridge to upgrade the electric system.  

We will be working nightly until June 30, 2017, in the following areas, which will be closed 

during the hours specified below: 

 North Outer Roadway (NOR) pedestrian and bicycle lane (beginning Sunday, May 21) 

o 10 p.m. to 5 a.m. 

o Free shuttle bus service will be provided for NOR closures in both directions 

between Queens Plaza North/Crescent Street and East 59
th

 Street/1
st

 Avenue for 

pedestrians and cyclists 

 South Outer Roadway (SOR) eastbound vehicle lanes (beginning Friday, May 19) 

o 9 p.m. to 6 a.m. 

 

No electric service interruptions are anticipated and we apologize for any inconvenience this 

work may cause.  We will provide updates as more details become available. 

 

Contact Us: 

Manhattan Regional & Community Affairs: (212) 460-6427  ManhattanRCA@conEd.com 

Queens Regional & Community Affairs: (718) 425-6899  QueensRCA@conEd.com 
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